
 

DPS-MONARCH/CIR/24-25/SS- 72                                                                                                23rd October, 2024 

 

 

Cancellation of online Autumn Break Classes 
GRADE – XII 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Warm greetings! 
 
This is to inform you that the Online Autumn Break classes have been cancelled due to unforeseen 
circumstances. However, we are pleased to announce that after school stay back classes will be held  
once the school reopens after mid- term break on 3rd  November. A detailed schedule will be shared with 
you shortly. 
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation. 
 
 
 

 

Regards                                                                                                                                            

Meenal Bakshi                                                                                                                                 

Principal          

 

Our Motto 

Education with a difference 

Our Vision 

DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 

Our Mission 

DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better place to 

live. 
 

                                                                       


